March 13, 1942.

Mr. Paul D. Hinkle, Athletic Dopartment, U. S. Haval Training Station, Great Lakes, Illinois.

Dear Tony:

This will admowledge receipt of your good letter of March 12th. We will be happy to play you, and I am sure arrangements can be made.

Suppose I take this up with the Auditorium officials and see what, in their opinion, would be the best time to play. As soon as I hear from Mr. Eugene Zachman, the manager, I will write you.

Our Big Six basketball schedule, which was made in December, will be subject to alterations, due to a shortening of the academic terms next year, so we may have to remake the schedule. However, you will hear from me shortly suggesting a possible date. In the meantime, do you have any ideas as to when you would like to come this way?

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCASAH